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Statement 
Committed as an organisation to the freedom of expression of spiritual belief and faith, 
the Bosco Centre offers a place of mindfulness, prayerfulness and spirituality to deepen 
our sense of meaning and purpose in what we do and how we live. 
 
The Prayer Room is situated in the Bosco house on the ground floor beside the Maths 
room. It is open all day for reflection and personal/group prayer; it is a place to put 
aside our work for a while. 
 
We will show respect at all times for people using the Prayer Room and will not have a 
conversation in its vicinity. 
 
Whilst in the prayer Room: 

• All mobile ‘phones should be turned off  

• No food and drink are allowed 

• Candles are not to be lit by students 
 
 The Prayer Room must be left clean and tidy at all times. 


